

Mr Shah Consultant Upper Limb Orthopaedic and Trauma Surgeon Walsall Healthcare NHS Trust Most Road WS2 9PS

18th May 2018

Dear Mr. Shah

Ref: Faculty - Upperfix Hand Course 17th April MSTC Lab

Lavender Medical would like to thank you for your help and work as Faculty Member at the Kinematx & Upperfix Cadaver Course which was held on the 17th April 2018 at the West Midland Surgical Training Centre. Feedback from delegates has been positive with many confirming that they have learned a lot from the course.

We hope that you have found the day useful as well and we look forward to working with you again.

Regards,

Ramzi Saab

Director